
  
 

 
NEW TEST 
NOW AVAILABLE: COVID-19 spike protein IgG antibody detection by ELISA, Serum 
Test code S1COV 
 
Dear Valued Client: 
 
We are very pleased to announce the launch of a qualitative ELISA for IgG antibodies to the spike protein of the SARS-
CoV-2 virus. Test code: S1COV. 
 
National Jewish Health Advanced Diagnostic Laboratories will begin accepting samples for the S1COV testing as of 
January 26, 2021. 
 
This test is based on an Emergency Utilization Authorization (EUA) from the FDA and has been validated in Advanced 
Diagnostic Laboratories following CAP/CLIA guidelines. This assay adds to our serology testing panels for COVID-19 
and can detect antibody responses to the currently available SARS-CoV-2 vaccines, as well as antibody responses to 
natural infection. 
 
Advanced Diagnostic Laboratories also plans to update the test menu for existing serological assays for SARS-CoV-2 
(IgM and IgG responses to SARS-CoV-2 nucleocapsid protein). We will notify you when we have this information 
available. 
 
If you have questions, please call our Client Service Team at 800.550.6227 or email clinreflabs@njhealth.org. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Claire Coeshott PhD 
Director, Immunology Lab 
Advanced Diagnostic Laboratories 
National Jewish Health  
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